
Engineering Special Temporary Authority Extension Request  

 

 HC2 LPTV Holdings, Inc. (“Licensee”) respectfully requests an Engineering Special 

Temporary Authority (STA) extension request pursuant to the technical specifications listed in 

the application.  

 

Public Interest Benefits.  The station’s transmitter is unable to make full power and is currently 

producing 4.9kW Effective Radiated Power. On 12 May 2021, it was identified that the 

transmitter’s controller reading indicated low output with high reflective power. The local 

engineer worked with the antenna manufacturer to diagnose the issue. The station requested an 

Engineering STA, FCC File Number: 0000147248, which was granted on 26 May 2021. The 

station has worked diligently to resolve the antenna concern by purchasing and receiving a new 

antenna. The station filed for and received a Minor Modification grant, FCC File Number: 

0000164742, on 25 October 2021 to install the new antenna. The station has worked with the 

tower company to update the lease and is currently waiting to receive a Notice to Proceed (NTP) 

from the tower owner to begin installation of the new antenna. Once the NTP is received, the 

rigging crew will be scheduled to facilitate the installation of the new antenna.  

 

Grant of Licensee’s Engineering STA extension request promotes the public interest as it will 

allow KRZG-CD to continue to provide free over-the-air programming to the community and the 

surrounding area in the interim, prior to the installation of the new antenna. 

 

Conclusion.  Licensee respectively requests that the Commission grant this Engineering STA 

extension for KRZG-CD.    

   

 


